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Okanagan, a Canadian company, will begin selling ‘Arctic’ GMO apples that are
genetically engineered to resist browning. The company has Arctic versions of Golden
Delicious, Granny Smith, and Fuji apples, and expects to add more. The only way
customers can detect the GMO apples is to scan the product code (not many customers
carry around a scanner) or to rely on stores to state they are GMO apples – which most
stores have no intention of doing.
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